
Request for Sealed Proposal 

The City of Goodlettsville is seeking sealed proposals from firms for the provision of the City’s 
annual Fourth of July fireworks displays for calendar years 2019 and 2020. 
 
Sealed proposals will be accepted until 2:00 pm CST December 14, 2018. 
 
Complete specifications and submittal forms are available and on file at the office of the 

Purchasing Director and may be accessed from the City’s website at www.goodlettsville.gov.   

All sealed proposal envelopes should be clearly marked "RFB # 1810-0074" on the face and 

delivered to:  City of Goodlettsville, Attn: Charlie Ballard, 105 South Main Street, 

Goodlettsville, TN  37072. 

Terms and Conditions 

The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive informalities and to accept the bid 

or bids judged to be in the best interest of the City. 

The City of Goodlettsville does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, sex, color, national 

origin, religion or disability in admission to, access to, or operation of its programs, services or 

activities, nor does it discriminate in its hiring, employment or purchasing practices. Contact the 

City Manager at (615) 851-2200 with questions, concerns, complaints and with requests foe ADA 

accommodations. 

 

http://www.goodlettsville.gov/

